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Committee Members: Debra Anderson-Conliffe, Dirk Johnson, Jack Magan, John Bird, Sandra Orr, committee chairperson. 
Prior to being recommended to the Teacher Education Committee, teacher candidates go through a personal interview with the Education Department Chair at both the provisional and the full admissions level. For full admissions teacher candidates also prepare a portfolio and participate in a Senior Capstone Panel Interview with an education professor and another WVSU professor from the candidate’s content specialization. Candidates must meet all the admissions requirements contained in the University Catalog and the WVSU Teacher Education Handbook. 
The Teacher Education Committee met electronically in May and December 2009 to formally approve 48 teacher candidates into the teacher education program. 

Teacher Education Unit received Continuing Accreditation from the National Council for the Accreditation of Teacher Education (NCATE) in October 2007; the next accreditation visit will be in Spring Semester 2014. On February 1, 2010, the Unit received National Recognition for English 5- Adult Education and Social Studies 5- Adult Education. The Teacher Education Committee wishes to thank everyone in the University who contributed to this accomplishment. 
The Unit submitted a Modern Foreign Language Curriculum Analysis Report (CAR) to the West Virginia Department of Education on March 1, 2010. The Unit will submit CARs for Physical Education, Early Childhood Education and Science Education in September, 2010.
The Teacher Education Committee met on October 29, 2009 to approve the changes in the Social Studies 5 – Adult program.  The changes were made based on the Social Studies SPA report from the National Council for Social Studies (NCSS). 
The Teacher Education Committee met on February 28, 2010 to approve the changes in the Business Studies 5 – Adult Program.  Because of the split be the University and CTC, it was necessary to delete the Business Studies courses from the curriculum and replace them with ones from the Business Administration program. 

